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Soon after ECFA was formed in 1979 and I learned of its mission to enhance trust 
in Christ-centered churches and ministries, I became an ECFA fan! The CPA firm 
I formed in Kansas City served many ministries, and we began encouraging them 
to join ECFA. 
 
ECFA leadership became familiar with the work of my firm, which led to my 
volunteering with ECFA beginning in 1989 and coming on staff in 1998. I love 
serving churches and ministries, so volunteering and working for ECFA has been 
the fulfillment of a dream for me. 

 
Before coming on staff with ECFA, I had written three books and was beginning to 
speak across the U.S. at church and ministry events. But my involvement with 
ECFA threw the doors wide open for even more speaking and writing. 
 
When I joined ECFA, we had 900 members compared to our current 2,450 
members. What a thrill it has been to serve our growing membership! During my 
time with ECFA, I have spent a day on site with over 300 different churches and 
ministries. These opportunities to serve have been priceless! 
 
The ECFA Board of Directors has graciously asked me to serve under our new 
President, Michael Martin, in a President Emeritus role. This work will include 
writing, speaking, and more. 
 
Michael will be a great President for ECFA, and I could not be more proud to see 
him assume this role. Please give him the same strong support you have provided 
to me. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to ECFA. May God bless you during 
these challenging and changing days. 
 
 
 
Dan Busby 
 
  
 


